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Chair Ige, and Members of the Senate Ways and Means Committee: 

I am Jim LaClair, testifying as a member of the Wireless Enhanced 911 Board on 

HB 1000 HD2 SD1, "RELATING TO ENHANCED 911 SERVICES." 

I respectfully request your committee's support of HB 1000 HD2 SD1 as crafted 

and approved by the Wireless Enhanced Board of Directors. I was part of an executive 

committee chartered by the Wireless Enhanced Board of Directors to help draft this 

legislation. The committee, which included representatives from the local wireless and 

communication providers, County police departments, and other local support agencies, 

feel this bill offers the best path to evolve the Wireless Enhance 911 Board into a Board 

with broader scope that can better help Hawaii implement 911 technologies now and 

into the future. 

I respectfully request your committee to support HB 1000 HD2 SD1. 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify. 
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